
Grants for Faculty Leading Study Away Initiatives 

Guidelines - REDISCOVERY GRANTS 

For travel during 2025-2026 (revised February 2025) 

  

  

The Rediscovery Grant is focused on providing financial support for faculty who have already led 

or taught in a study away program and who want to revisit previous destinations in order to 

implement significant changes to already existing programs, and/or would benefit from a visit that 

would enrich learning goals and/or acknowledge local changing circumstances.  

Eligible applicants are faculty who are leading study abroad/away programs currently or led them 

in the past.  

 

Total Available Funding: $10,000 

Maximum award for Program:  

● International Trips: Up to $3,000  

● Domestic Trips: Up to $1000  

 

Submission and Deadline: Submit your documentation to the Director of International and Off 
Campus Programs (IOP), Dr. Steven Duke (stevenduke@augsutana.edu). Applications will be 
reviewed by the IOP Committee. Review of submissions will start on March 21, 2025 and will 
continue until available funds are depleted. 
 

Proposal Guidelines 

1. Applicants should address the following: 

a. Justification:  submit a document that addresses the following 

i. Explain the relationship between the academic subject and the destination 

ii. Why is this rediscovery trip needed in order to introduce necessary modifications 

iii. Describe partners providing logistical support 

b. Itinerary: what location will be visited during this rediscovery trip. Dates should also be 

included 

c. Estimated Travel Budget  

d. Approximate dates of travel (to determine which fiscal year your grant would be eligible 

for) 

 

2. Criteria of selection: 

a. Priority will be given to first time applicants 

b. Proposal demonstrates convincingly that the trip will introduce relevant modifications and 

update course content and activities   

c. Support from Department Chair  
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Required Report 

If your proposal is approved and funding is allocated for the proposed travel, it is expected that 
you will work with IOP Director Steven Duke to plan your proposed trip. Following completion of 
the international travel, it is expected that you will submit a written report describing your funded 
trip and what you accomplished.  
 


